66th

The Malta Police Union turns 66.

We came a long way since the 26th July of 1955. Along the years, through different
times and statuses, the Union and as previously an association, has always been at the
forefront in obtaining new rights and benefits for Police Officers.

On this day, we wish to thank our members, past and present for their continuous
support and understanding.

Our team is committed to do better, whilst not forgetting past experiences which
makes us what we have become today.




